The Helping Hands program has been successful in the past years because many families share their resources with those in need.  We hope that you will welcome the opportunity to make a positive difference for a child and/or family in your own school community by making a donation to the Helping Hands program. 

ALL gifts will remain anonymous and all names of the recipients will be kept confidential.
This year besides contributing via check (made out to Sedgwick Middle School), you can pay on line using the Sedgwick Pay Pal Account.  Also gift cards are welcomed.  

If you have any questions please contact either Christine Welch-Meier at (860)929-5312 Christine_Welchmeier@whps.org  or Renee Kleinman at (860)929-5313 Renee_Kleinman@whps.org.  We would like to have all donations collected by Wednesday, December 14, 2016.   All donations are tax-deductible.
We look forward to working with you and making this a joyous holiday for all of our families.
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